
 

  

 

TOPIC:     Memorandum of Understanding between United Independent School District and U.S. Consulate  
   

 General in Nuevo Laredo, Mexico 

 

SUBMITTED BY:    Rebecca C. Morales                                    OF:  Administrator In Charge 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:     April 17, 2024 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees approve the MOU between United ISD and U.S. Consulate 

General’s office in Nuevo Laredo, Mexico.  The MOU allows for collaborative agreement to provide education 

for the children of U.S. Consulate staff currently assigned to the U.S. Consulate Office in Nuevo Laredo, 

Mexico on a tuition basis ($8,750 per school year).  If approved, this MOU shall take effect at the start of the 

2024-2025 school year. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:      
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